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                                                                                    Brody, Dylan, Maurice


Our group has proposed the idea of developing a brochure for the Mt. Zion children’s center.  The children’s center is based off of Mt. Zion Progressive Missionary Baptist Church.  In an interview with Pat Freed who is the Executive Director of Human Services for Mt. Zion, she proceeded to give me information that she would like the brochure to consist of.  Although they currently have brochures that are available, they are not updated.  With the recent expansion of the children’s center and more to come, Pat would like for us to create a brochure that is updated and focuses just on the children’s center.



The problem that is with the current brochures is that they cover Mt. Zion as a whole, and not focusing on targeted areas for the different audiences.  An example is that people who are interested in Mt. Zion affordable housing, may not be interested in Mt. Zion tutoring.



Pat has come up with the idea of coming out with a number of different types of brochures, that focus on a specific area of Mt. Zion.  The topic that we will be focusing on is the Mt. Zion children’s center.  Our objective is to come up with a brochure that is easy for parent’s to read, and informs them about the different programs that take place in the Mt. Zion children’s center.  We would also like to inform the audience about the number of opportunities that can come from enlisting a child in the children’s center, or by becoming a volunteer.  Some of the programs that the brochure will talk about are Voluntary Pre- Kindergarten program, giving room program, Music program, Seasonal plays, Transportation program, and the Parent Advisory program.  


We are capable of working closely with Pat Freed and others that are involved with Mt. Zion to come up with a brochure, that lists in great detail what the Children’s center is all about.  A specific budget has not been disclosed to us, but Pat explained that her office holds most of the supplies that are needed to develop a brochure.      

